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Hutton Cranswick Parish Council   
Minutes of the Meeting of the  

Gatehouse Lake Management Committee 
held at the Hutton Cranswick School Hall 

on Thursday 19th April, 2018 at 7.00 pm. 
 

Present: Cllr Mrs Mills, Cllr Poolford, Cllr Richardson, Ben Thurlow, Cllr Mrs Thurlow.  
 
Parishioners present: None 
 
The Clerk recorded the minutes.  
 
18/GHL 014 Minutes: Resolved - That the Minutes of the Meeting of the Committee held on the 8th February, 
2018 be approved and signed as a correct record (proposed Cllr Mrs Mills/seconded Cllr Poolford). 
 
18/GHL 015 Parish Council representative on GLAC General Committee: Cllr Mrs Thurlow was 
appointed as the representative. 
 
18/GHL 016 Strategy and Action Plan: Cllr Mrs Thurlow agreed to update the plan as discussed. 
 
18/GHL 017 Southern Boundary: It was noted the Parish Council had accepted the Committee’s 
recommendation to accept the proposal for the registration of the Boundary, received from the owner of the 
neighbouring land. The registration was progressing. 
 
18/GHL 018 Maintenance:  There was to no further work planned until later in the year. 
 
18/GHL 019 Financial Management: A budget of £1,000 was in place.  
 
18/GHL 020 Gatehouse Lake Angling Club (GLAC): 

(a) General Committee Meeting – 8th March, 2018 – The Minutes of the Meeting were noted.   
(b) AGM – 12th March, 2018 – The Minutes of the Meeting were noted.   
(c) Income and Expenditure 2017-18 – A provisional position statement was noted. Ben agreed to 

provide a final position statement. 
(d) Work Planned to be undertaken in 2018 – Phase 1 of the matting programme was almost complete. 

Phase 2 was planned to commence in September. The completion of the groundwork to the perimeter 
fence would be undertaken as soon as ground conditions improved. Cllr Poolford made a number of 
suggestions; improvement to the fence on the boundary with SRA; the health and safety regime; further 
work to the compost heap.   

 
The Committee acknowledged the considerable effort and achievement made by the Club over the last 
12 months. 

. 
  
18/GHL 021 Next Meeting: To be held on the 18th July, 2018 at 7.00 pm at Gatehouse Lake, Rotsea Road,  
Hutton. 
 


